
North Hills Chorale Board of Directors 
 

David Thayer, President 

Peggy Sapp, Vice President 

Linda Fry, Treasurer 

Betsy Thayer, Secretary 

Wendy Aurednik , Concert Coordinator 

Mary Lynn Korenich, Librarian 

Marcia Wielgus, Choir Manager 

 

The North Hills Chorale would like to extend a special thanks 
to  the staff of Memorial Park Church for their continued 

kindness and support and for use of their beautiful facility. 
 

**************** 
 

Please join us in May for our spring concert! 

Saturday, May 6th and Sunday, May 7th 

**************** 

Join us as a singer!  
We’re always looking for new members! 

 

Rehearsals for Spring start January 9th! 
 

Violin -  

     Joshua Dadeboe 

     Linda Coulter 

     Nathaniel Lowry 

Viola -  

     Dana Kapp 

Cello -  

     Jeff Laslow 

Flute -  

     Amy Wagner 

Oboe -  

     Keith Bare 

Clarinet -  

     Alan Coulter 

Bass Clarine -  

     Art Nussbaum 

Alto Saxophone -  

     Ron Gavran 

     Faith Mack 

     Jerilyn Steele 

Trumpet -  

     Jeff Fraser 

     Tom Henry 

     Frank Sparr 

Trombone -  

     Scott Workman 

Director -  

     Gail Henry 

Memorial Park Church Orchestra 

Director  -  Thomas D. Koharchik  

Associate Director  -  Megan Connelly Wodzinski 

featuring William Sun, Piano  

and the Memorial Park Church Orchestra  

& Chancel Choir 
 

Saturday, December 10, 2022 7:00 PM 

Sunday, December 11, 2022 3:00 PM 
 

Memorial Park Church 

Allison Park, PA 

The North Hills Chorale 
presents 

 



P r o g r a m  
 

Rejoice and Be Merry           John Rutter 
 

God Rest Ye                      arr. David Chase 
 

Ding, Dong! Merrily on High!            arr. Paul Carey  
 

Psalm 100            arr. Rene Clausen 

  * Featuring William Sun on piano 
 

Fall on Your Knees               Pepper Choplin 
 

The Work of Christmas               Dan Forrest  
 

Angels We Have Heard on High              arr. David Chase  
 

Bells of Joy             arr. Larry Clark & Rae Moses 
 

Almost There                Michael W. Smith 
 

Deck the Hall           arr. David Chase  
 

We Wish You a Merry Christmas           arr. David Chase  
 

Gesu Bambino / Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus       
              arr. Dan Kreider 

  

North Hills Chorale Membership 

Barb Arend  

Wendy Aurednik 

Donna Babir 

Joe Balestreire 

Paul Becker 

Kathy Cahill 

Heather Cammarata 

Fran Chervenak 

Carmella Chianese 

Stacy Costa 

Ralph DeStefano 

Vicky Dopp 

Louise Ellenberger 

John Forgione 

Linda Fry 

Samantha Gaton 

Deborah Gershanok 

Suzanne Gibbon 

Corey Grone 

Linda Hudec 

Jill Johnson 

Phyllis Jones 

JoAnn Kavalukas 

Ruth Ann Keen 

Rebecca Keener 

Rob Koharchik 

Mary Lynn Korenich 

Mary Jayne Kress 

Sr. Linda Lalic 

Margie Linner 

Pat McGreal 

Kathy McKenna 

Jane Mobley 

Bernard Murhammer 

Bert Murhammer 

Mark Palcsey 

Rachel Petrolias 

Veronica Philip 

Joan Phillips 

John Phillips 

Peggy Sapp 

Josephine Saya 

Cheryl Smith 

Nancy Smith 

Keith Stewart 

Larry Szramowski 

Betsy Thayer 

David Thayer 

Leslie Ward  

Bob Watson 

Marcia Wielgus 

Judy Young 

Barb Zola 

The North Hills Chorale, Inc. is a 
501c(3) non-profit organization that 
serves to provide opportunities for 

community outreach, education, and 
service.  Your charitable donations 

are greatly appreciated. 

SOPRANO 
Carol Anewalt 
Teresa Blum 
Toni Brunger 
Nikki Henshaw 
Amanda Jaskey 
Nancy Mathews 
Terry McKaveney 
Terri Morris 
Kathy Patton 
Joan Phillips 
Nancy Shaffer 
Terri Semon 

ALTO 
Lucy Dillon 
Virginia Eighmy 
Deb Gallo 
Brenda Gindele 
Barb McCabe 
Ellyn Mueller 
Kathy Raymond 
Dee Strauss 
Sharon Wolf 
Penny Zunski  
 

TENOR 
Dave Anderson 
Jim Gallo 
John Phillips 
Ted Shaffer 
 
BASS 
Tom Anewalt 
Tom Brunger 
Cotton Mather 
Bob Raymond 
Mike Wagner 
   

Memorial Park Chancel Choir Participants 


